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ADVISORY 
 
 

        May 15, 2020 
 
 
To:   Asst. Schools Division Superintendents 
 SGOD and CID Chiefs 
 Education Program Supervisors 
 Public Schools District Supervisors 
 Elementary/Secondary School Principals/OICs 
 All Others Concerned 
 

CANCELLATION OF THE SCHEDULE OF SUBMISSION OF REPORTS, 
COMMUNICATIONS AND OTHER DOCUMENTS AT THE SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE 

 
Due to the implementation of Modified Enhanced Community Quarantine in the 

Province of Bulacan as approved by the Regional Inter-Agency Task Force on COVID-19 
effective May 16-31, 2020, please be advised of the cancellation of the schedule of 
submission and release of reports, communications, and other documents of all public and 
private elementary and secondary schools by the Records Unit. 

 
For information and wide dissemination. 

 
 

GERMELINA H. PASCUAL, CESO V 
  Schools Division Superintendent 
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